## Metropolitan Borough of Sandwell







Headteacher: Mr D Heather

Wolverley Crescent Oldbury West Midlands B69 IBG

Tel: 0121 552 5491 www.stjamesprimary.co.uk

Dear Nursery Parents and Guardians

Please look at the Nursery page on our school website regularly.

## www.stjamesprimary.co.uk

From the homepage click on (top right)

- Year Groups

-Nursery



## Communication and language

Please start sending in any photos of events/activities for your child to discuss. They will get the chance to do so every week e.g. a day out, a birthday (their own or close families), a party, something they have made e.g. cakes, art work, putting up Christmas decorations etc.

Send to nursery@stjamespri.uk This is for strictly photos only. No messages will be responded to.

## School library books

After the half term holiday, your child will receive a school library book for you to share at home. Please bring them back every Wednesday so that they can be changed for a new one.

Enjoy reading to your child at anytime but bedtime is always a great time to snuggle with a book. Each of these moments creates an opportunity to build a deeper connection with your child and to build their language and literacy skills, too!

Any questions, please ask a member of the Nursery Team

Kind regards

Nursery